
CIMARRON CORPORATION
P.O. BOX 25861 0 OKLAHOMA CITY, OKLAHOMA 73125

S. JESS LARSEN
VICE PRESIDENT

July 30, 1998

Mr. Ken Kalman, Project Manager
Facilities Decommissioning Section
Low-Level Waste & Decommissioning Projects Branch
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Re: Docket No. 70-925; License No. SNM-928
Cimarron Decommissioning Plan Groundwater Evaluation Report

Dear Mr. Kalman:

As requested, please find enclosed four (4) copies of the Cimarron Decommissioning Plan
Groundwater Evaluation Report for the NRC staff's review. One additional (1) copy was
forwarded to the NRC docket and another copy was also forwarded to NRC Region IV.

The purpose of the Cimarron Decommissioning Plan Groundwater Evaluation Report is to
provide information regarding groundwater at the Cimarron Facility as requested by NRC for Ai/y
inclusion in the Cimarron Decommissioning Plan. With the submission of this report, Cimarron
believes that it is now appropriate to approve the Cimarron Decommissioning Plan in support of
eventual license termination.

Please feel free to contact me if there are any additional questions or concerns.

4 S' erely,

Larsen
Vice President

Enclosures (4)
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